
Please consider my request delegation status for the CAPS meeting on April 25th 2017. 
 
AWAC will be presenting their recommendations for pet store licensing regulations at that 
meeting and I would appreciate an opportunity 
to voice my support for that report. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Florine Morrison 
803 Waterloo St. 
London, Ontario 
N6A 3W5 
 


